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CHRISTMAS ACTIVITY DAY CREATIONS

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

DEC

15th Carol Service

16th KS1 Nativity – 2.00 p.m.

17th EYFS Nativity – 2.00 p.m./KS1 
Nativity 6.00 p.m.

18th Christmas Dinner

19th Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 Christmas 
Party

20th Christingle 
Service/Reception, Year 1 & 
2 Christmas Party

29th School re-opens

25th Year 4 Class Assembly/Year
3B & 3H Trip

EXTRA CURRICULAR 

Mon KS2 Young Engineers Club/KS2 
Stop Motion Animation Club

Tues Rec, Y1 & Y2 Choir

Fri Yr 1 & 2 Hama Bead

Britannia CP School
T: 01706 874447
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SPORTS NEWS PUPIL VOICE

By: Year 6

The Grinch was an amazing show for 
Years 4, 5 and 6.  

The Grinch was very green and his dog 
had a stunning voice!

The Who’s have had a lot of Christmas 
cheer and were very musical.  

Everyone enjoyed the trip and had lots 
of fun.

SCHOOL NEWS

YEAR 5H BRASS PERFORMANCE
Well done Year 5H on their wonderful musical performance on Tuesday.  We are very proud 
of them all.

CAROL CONCERT
Please join us at the Carol Concert at Central Methodist Church on Sunday 15th December at 
3.00 p.m.  This will be a wonderful afternoon full of songs which will be followed by food and 
drinks.

CHRISTMAS WITH THE ALIENS
Next week is the KS1 performance.  For those watching in the afternoon, you will  be able to 
take your child home at the end of the concert.  For the evening performance children will 
need to be back at school no later than 5.40 p.m. so that they can be changed and ready to 
start at 6.00 p.m.  Can you please collect your child from the classroom at the end of the 
performance.

EYFS NATIVITY
A reminder that the EYFS Nativity is on Tuesday 17th December at 2.00 p.m.  

CAROL SERVICE
Parents are invited to a Carol Service in school on Wednesday 18th December, 9.00 – 10.00 
a.m.

CHRISTMAS PARTIES
Christmas parties are next week and on the day of your child’s party they may wear their 
own party clothes.  Please make sure that children wear sensible shoes and are wrapped up 
warm as they will still be outside at playtimes.  Thank you.

DODGEBALL COMPETITIONS

Our children took part in two 
competitions at The Valley Leadership 
Academy this week – Year 5 & 6 and 
KS2.

Our KS2 team won for being honest, 
respectful and for showing good 
sportsmanship.

Well done!


